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I am support of SB 1154.  My nephew bought a property that has a very high level.,  

That level that the well at his house tested at makes it so that he has to use bottle 

water for cooking, cleaning, watering animals, brushing his teeth.  Not only that but 

what about the generations to come, we need to not only be thinking about the 

current people, but the future generations. 


